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IHSA Organizational Contest​
Saturday, April 13, 2024  

 

The IHSA Organizational Contest will be held Saturday, April 13, 2024 at Rantoul High School in Rantoul, IL.  This is a 

REQUIRED, GRADED event for all students.  Please know that because this is an IHSA sponsored contest, school eligibility 

rules apply and will be followed.  Students that are reported on the eligibility list with an ‘F’ for the week in question will 

not be able to attend the contest.  In order to receive a grade, these students will have a make-up assignment which will 

be assigned on Monday, April 8th and is due on Friday, April 12th.   

 

Contest Location:  Rantoul Township High School - 200 S. Sheldon Street, Rantoul 

Itinerary for Saturday, April 13th   

7:10am – All students arrive to school wearing concert black.  Load buses.  

8:20am – Arrive at Rantoul High School, unload and find homeroom. 

At this time band students will be free to attend performances.  DO NOT BE DISRUPTIVE. ​
NO  CELL PHONE USE during any performance. (Watch the Heyworth High School choir perform at 9:00 and then 

go IMMEDIATELY to our homeroom.) 

8:40am –HIGH SCHOOL CHOIR MOVES TO WARM-UPS 

9:00am –HIGH SCHOOL CHOIR PERFORMANCE in small gym 

Following the performance choir students will be free to attend performances.  DO NOT BE DISRUPTIVE.  NO  

CELL PHONE USE during any performance.  (Please plan on watching the HIgh School Band perform and then go 

IMMEDIATELY to our homeroom.) 

9:25am – All band students meet in homeroom and prepare to move to warm-ups. 

9:30am –HIGH SCHOOL BAND MOVES TO WARM-UPS 

10:00am–HIGH SCHOOL BAND PERFORMANCE in large gym 

10:30am – Gather belongings and load busses 

12:00pm – Arrival at Heyworth High School (approximate) 

 

---------Please read reverse side for further instructions--------- 

 



 

What to Wear:  Concert Black – SOLID black shirt, black pants/skirt, black dress, black shoes, black socks **SKIRTS AND 

DRESSES MUST BE PAST THE KNEE** 

​
What to Bring: Instrument/Music​
 

Audience Parking:  There is street parking available around the school. The parking lot north of the school off of 
Congress is also available. No cars should park in the bus parking lot. All guests should enter the building on the north 
side by the eagle statue or the doors on the one-way street (Sheldon).  
​
Performances​
All performances are free and open to attend, however, it is recommended that you arrive early.  Once a performance 

begins, the performance area doors will be closed and will not be reopened until the conclusion of the performance.  

Please park in Lot N if you are attending the choir performance or Lot O for the band performance. 

​
 


